
GRANITE WAY
WITH FUNDING FROM ROYALTIES FOR REGIONS, THE GRANITE 
WAY PROJECT IS FINALLY A REALITY, AFTER NEARLY 10 YEARS OF 
PLANNING AND CONSULTATION.

IT INVOLVES THE CREATION OF A TOURIST DRIVE, TAKING IN 
KWOLYIN, KOKERBIN ROCK, MT. STIRLING AND CAROLINE GAP. 
PICNIC INFRASTRUCTURE WILL EITHER BE CREATED OR 
IMPROVED AT THESE SITES.
ADDITIONALLY, KWOLYIN WILL BE THE HUB OF THE DRIVE, WITH 
THE CREATION OF A FREE CAMPING AREA, INCORPORATING 
TOILETS, PICNIC AREAS, CAMP KITCHEN, SHELTERS AND BUSH 
WALKS. THIS DEVELOPMENT IS MEANT TO REDUCE CAMPING 
PRESSURE ON KOKERBIN ROCK, WHERE CAMPING WILL BE 
BANNED.

THE KWOLYIN CAMPING AREA WILL BE BUILT IN A BUSHLAND 
SETTING, ADJACENT TO COARIN NATURE RESERVE, AND IS 
DESIGNED TO ACCOMMODATE THE INCREASING NUMBER OF 
VISITORS TOURING THE REGION. 

FREE CAMPING WILL NEVER GET BETTER THAN THIS. BY 
COUPLING IT TO THE GRANITE WAY DRIVE, WE HOPE TO 
ATTRACT MORE VISITORS TO THE REGION. THE CAMPING AREA 
WILL ALSO BE ABLE TO CATER FOR SCHOOL GROUPS, 4WD 
CLUBS, MOTOR CYCLE CLUBS AND NATURE GROUPS. THE 
DEVELOPMENT SHOULD BE READY TO USE BY THE END OF 
SEPTEMBER, 2013. 


